
Appendix 4- Hackney Carriage Association consultation response 

Thank you so much for your consultation response. 

We will be assessing all responses next week and then bring the collated information to the next 

Licensing Liaison Panel for further discussion. 

Lesley Miller 

Regulatory Services Manager 

Chorley Council 
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Chorley Flower Show 1-2 August - get your tickets here 

 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Charles Oakes [mailto:bbha@btinternet.com]  

Sent: 30 July 2015 15:20 

To: Lesley Miller; Simon Clark 

Cc: bbha@btinternet.com 

Subject: Chorley Council consultation 

Dear Ms L Miller 

We enclose  the Changes to licensing conditions. And wish the council to take into consideration the 

following. 

1. Get rid of 7" rule has no council that I now of has this daft rule. 2. Get rid of PRe inspection of 

vehicles by l.o .before going for taxi mot. Test. 3. 6month licences paid for if u change vehicles 

before no refund why? 4. Calibration certificate for meters every 6 months. again over the top. no 

need. 5 medicals every 3 years again over the top we would like to see medical every 5 years.  

 

Sent from my iPad 


